
 

From APA President: 
 
The terrorist attacks on civilians in Israel were both sudden and devastating. It is with 
great sadness that we and the world have come to witness the continuing human 
tragedy in Ukraine and now Israel. Atrocities such as these go against everything we 
believe in as an association.  We grieve with them for the senseless loss of life.   
 
The American Polygraph Association extends its unwavering support to our friends and 
allies and look forward to a time when their security has been restored. 
 


